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We had our April/May meeting at Donny and Jo Lippard’s place. As always 

great turn out, great food, plenty of desserts and great fellowship. Thank 

you Donny and Jo for hosting the club! The brisket was beyond good, it 

was fantastic! 

The meeting was called to order and the minutes of the previous meeting 

were approved. We had prayer requests for several members. 

Wayne gave us a membership report and financial update. The club is in 

good shape right now. Most of our annual expenses are coming up with 

our show just a few months away. I met with our contact at the 

fairgrounds and as of now things are rolling along as far as our use of the 

Fiddlers Grove area and the Made in Tennessee building for our show. 

Several other car shows were attended by our members and positive 

reports of their success were shared. It is great to see our club members 

still supporting other area club shows with their attendance. 

Chet could not attend the meeting, but he is on top of getting the artwork 

completed for our show T- shirts, and V.I.M license plates. Speaking of the 

V.I.M. display area, as of the meeting, we have a few spots left. Since the 

meeting I have had several conversations with out of state people who are 

coming 

Exhaust Notes: 
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to the show and several of them are going to sign up for the V.I.M. display. 

I expect by our June meeting they will all be reserved. 

A great big thanks to all who helped us make the GoodGuys show a 

success. I have the check from the show. I met with the GoodGuys staff 

and informed them that we need more money if they want us to continue 

working the show. We had at least 5 of our members who had to work all 

three days from 5:30 am until closing. We can do a lot better than that 

guys. We had 24 work last year’s show and 28 work this year’s show. A 

couple of years ago we had 48. Our annual show is just around the corner, 

and we are going to need many, many, more members to work it, if we are 

going to have a good show. 

Our June meeting will be a special one. Instead of meeting on Sunday the 

23 rd we will meet at our Club Sponsor Freeland’s CDJR show room at 

10:00 am on Saturday June 22 nd , 5800 Crossings Blvd. Antioch, TN. 

Andrew and Jack are going to have a cookout for everyone. Bring your 

cars and let’s enjoy some good ole grillin, and a whole lot of Mopars! 

Mopar Mike 

Gary’s notes/Minutes notes  

       The combined April and May meeting of the Music City Mopar Club was held May 11th at 

the home of Jo and Donny Lippard. Once again, they provided everyone with some great 

BBQ brisket and sides while club members brought desserts. Everyone got to see the 

progress that Donny is making on his 70 Charger. It is looking good. Many thanks to Jo and 

Donny for hosting the club. 

     After the members approved the minutes of the March meeting, Club President Mike 

Wilkins let everyone know that Don Wolfe's wife Delores was out of the hospital and 

recovering from a bad kidney infection and that Jake Istvanditsch was dealing with some 

storm damage at his home. Please keep them in your thoughts as they deal with these 

issues.  

     Club treasurer Wayne Hall gave the members another good financial report and noted 

that he had paid the club's post office box fee. We have plenty of flyers for this year's show, 

so please get some and start spreading the word. We are going to have a bookmark style club 

information strip made to give out to help give the club additional exposure. There is 
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additional discussion going on about whether to become a 5013C charitable club and do we 

want to pay the $1500 set up fee for that. If you have any thoughts on this, please share them 

at the next meeting. 

     In show news, we have a new photo guy who will be at the show and will provide us with 

pictures to show of award-winning entries at the show to be displayed on the video boards 

as the awards are being announced. We are hoping to have the Nurburgring Daytona, the 

Marty Robbins 64 Plymouth, and a Forrest Pitcock driven Golden Commandoes car at the 

show. We are still looking for a food truck for the show. 

    There are many great events coming up in June. Mopars by the Lake in Cullman, Alabama 

is June 8th. The Mopar Meet in the Mountains in Pigeon Forge is also on that same 

weekend. The East Tennessee Mopar show is June 22nd. The Hot Rod Power Tour is starting 

on Monday June 10th at Beech Bend in Bowling Green. Several club members are planning 

to meet at the Cracker Barrel in Franklin, KY at 9am and cruise up to the Power Tour after 

breakfast. The Tour will move to the Superspeedway in Lebanon for the second day on 

Tuesday. Please come up and join us for a good time with a lot of great hot rods. There is no 

restriction on what kind or year of car that you bring, but you must register online. 

     The next meeting will be at our dealership sponsor Freeland CDJR on Saturday June 

22nd. They will be having their customer appreciation day beginning at 10. There will be 

food furnished by the dealership. We need to bring our cars out and support our sponsor. 

This will be a fun event. Everyone stay safe and healthy and we will see you at Freeland on 

the 22nd. 

 

Pictures from Donny’s/meeting  
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Upcoming Events 

 

                                                               

                                                                Cars and coffee shows 

1st Saturday - Lebanon 

Nashville Superspeedway 

866-RACE-TIX 4847, McCrary Rd F, Lebanon, TN 37090 

2nd Saturday - Brentwood 

Global Motorsports Performance Center 

1690 Mallory Ln, Brentwood, TN 37027 

3rd Saturday - Columbia 

 

801 Woodland St, Columbia, TN 38401 

 

4th Saturday - Spring Hill 

 

The Goldton at Spring Hill 

 

3056 Miles Johnson Pkwy, Spring Hill, TN 37174 

 

Every Saturday 

 

Christ Community Church 

 

1215 Hillsboro Road Franklin, TN 

 

Around the back of the church nothing in the front 
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For Sale: For sale 1965 Belvedere project car $1000 OBO.  Andrew Kurilich 615-440-8786.  Text or 

call.   If you call and I don’t answer leave a message and I’ll get back to you. 
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